
From: Rogers, Wes
To: Carlos Callava
Subject: Re: PA 18-07 Annexation on Maplelane Road
Date: Monday, January 22, 2018 3:59:43 PM

All public schools for this property have capacity to accommodate any students that eventually
may reside at this address.
..wes rogers

On Mon, Jan 22, 2018 at 3:52 PM, Carlos Callava <ccallava@orcity.org> wrote:
Good afternoon,
 
Please join us for a pre-application conference to discuss an emergency sewer annexation on
Maplelane Road. The applicant’s previous pre-app has expired (PA 16-12). The subject property is
located at 14530 S Maplelane Road, Clackamas Map 3-2E-04DB, Tax Lot 00500. Please provide
your comments by January 31, 2018.
 
Thank you.
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Website: www.orcity.org | webmaps.orcity.org | Follow us on:  Facebook!|Twitter
Think GREEN before you print.

 
Please visit us at 221 Molalla Avenue, Suite 200 between the hours of 8:30am-3:30pm Monday through Friday. 
PUBLIC RECORDS LAW DISCLOSURE: This e-mail is subject to the State Retention Schedule and may be made
available to the public.
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-- 
Wes Rogers, Director of Operations
503-785-8426
wes.rogers@orecity.k12.or.us
Oregon City School District
PO Box 2110
Oregon City, OR  97045
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